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Headteacher’s Letter 
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Good morning, time seems to be racing by!  I keep looking at my calendar and 

my giant list of 'to do before the end of term' jobs.  

I am really pleased to say that we've manged to get through another week 

without having to close any bubbles (I hope I haven't spoken too soon!)  Many 

thanks to all of you for helping in this collective effort to keep the school fully 

up and running on site.  We have been impacted with staff being picked up by 

track and trace and having to isolate, but we've managed to keep the plates 

spinning.  

The children have enjoyed another great week full of activities.  Many of the 

children have enjoyed using the swimming pool and outdoor areas and Year 5 

are today participating in archery and orienteering activities.  

Our photographer managed to come and take the rest of the class photographs 

this week and is trying to turn them around quickly so that you are able to 

purchase them before the end of term should you wish.    

Many of the Year 6 pupils have undertaken transition activities with their 

secondary schools this week, whether it was on site or virtually.  All other year 

groups also spent time getting to know their new class teachers.  Our thanks to 

parents who have been involved with transition meetings as these are 

invaluable for your children and the staff working with them.  

Please can I draw your attention to the note from Valentino's (sent as an 

attachment with this newsletter) who are advising getting any uniform for next 

term in good time.  There are significant delays with all uniform supplies at the 

moment and all stockists and suppliers are advising early purchase to ensure 

that you have uniform in time.  The school also has a large stock of nearly new 

uniform which parents are able to purchase.  Please contact Mrs Alexander 

(s.alexander@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk)  who will make an appointment for you to 

come in and look at any items which you might need.  

Last weekend we had our new servers installed in school and all went relatively 

smoothly - just a few issues around remote working, but classrooms and admin 

systems were fully up and running.  Any issues we are ironing out as we go.  The 

next stage in our IT strategy is to have a wider roll out of Chrome books and the 

G Suite software.  More on this next year.  

Staff are busy marking recent assessments, making teacher assessed 

judgements and writing final end of year reports for children.  We are planning 

to get these out to you electronically shortly.  

I hope you have a great weekend and no doubt many of you, like the Krynicki 

household, will be looking forward to the football on Saturday evening.  If 

football isn't your thing, you also have the major events of 

Wimbledon,  International Test Cricket, Tour de France, Austrian Grand Prix or 

PGA golf to choose from! 

Best wishes. 

Kathryn Krynicki 

Headteacher 

DIARY DATES (changes in 
bold) 

Tue 6 July: Cedar Class Local 

History Hike 

Wed 7 July: Hawthorn Class 

Local History Hike 

Fri 16 July: Break the Rules 

Mufti Day 

Tue 20 July: Y6 Leavers’ Party 

Wed 21 July: Last day of 

term—finish at 12:00 

 

…. Looking ahead 

Fri 3 Sept: First Day in School 

for Ys 1-6 

Fri 17 Sept: PTA Bottle 

Donation Day 

Sat 25 Sept: PTA Autumn 

Festival 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Book 

If pupils are not allowed to 

have their photo in the 

Leavers’ Book, you must email 

t.williams@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk 

by 5 July at the latest.  The 

production run will start on 6 

July and cannot be amended. 

Accounts 

It would be most helpful for 

our year end procedures and 

audit, if you could ensure that 

your trip, Breakfast Club & 

Treetops accounts are brought 

up to date.  Many thanks. 

 

ICE CREAMS ON SALE 

AFTER SCHOOL TODAY 

mailto:s.alexander@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:t.williams@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk
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CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLDEN BOOK WINNERS THIS WEEK 

GOLDEN BOOK 

N SQUIRRELS 

Aaryan Razaq, Arabella Fitch and Charlotte Drummond.  Squirrels 

really enjoyed their first Sports Day last week.  All the children 

joined in brilliantly and we had great fun.  Aaryan walked really 

carefully with his egg and spoon, Arabella threw all her beanbags 

into the hoop and Charlotte threw the vortex really far!  Well 

done everyone! 

3 ELM 

Mia Green for always working hard in English.  She has written a 

lovely character description about Mrs Tredegar from ‘The Green 

Ship’.  She has included some interesting adjectives.  Well done 

Mia! 

R BEECH 

Joshua Ranchhoodjee for excellent reading.  Joshua loves learning 

to read and is a phonics expert!  He’s especially good at 

recognising those tricky words and showed me this week all the 

words he could read without any help! 

3 MAPLE 

Eesa Mushtaq for always trying so hard to join in with class 

discussions.  He is constantly listening well to other people’s ideas 

since returning back to school.  He really is a joy to have in the 

classroom—well done Eesa! 

R HAZEL 

Hadassah Madzingira.  Hadassah loves to do creative activities and 

explore the role play area.  She makes up fabulous stories and has 

a wonderful imagination.  She has tried her very best with every 

activity.  Well done Hadassah! 

4 ALDER 

Charlotte Bushen.  In English, we have been reading ‘The Boy at 

the Back of the Class.’  We researched and created information 

posters about refugees as one of our English tasks.  Charlotte 

researched carefully and has presented interesting facts on her 

poster.  She has used sub-headings to help locate the information 

on the page and has made her poster eye-catching—well done 

Charlotte! 

1 CHESTNUT 

Oliver Lawry for working really hard with Money and Place Value 

over the last week.  He explained well how to ‘split’ a number into 

tens and ones—all the way up to 100!  Well done Oliver! 

4 LARCH 

Zayn Ali.  In Art we have been learning all about the artist Stefan 

Grol.  I am really impressed with Zayn’s poster detailing what he 

likes about the pictures we looked at.  I am really looking forward 

to seeing the picture that Zayn creates in the style of Stefan Grol 

later this week and finding out which animals he will choose for 

his painting. 

1 OAK 

Rumaisa Ahmed for working so hard on her reading.  She is now 

recognising the sounds she has been learning in her reading and 

has learnt lots of ‘tricky words’.  She has made such good progress 

and should be very proud of herself. 

5 CHERRY 

Jairaj Misra for working hard in Maths.  We have been learning 

how to calculate missing angles.  Keep up the good work Jairaj! 

1 PINE 

Naksh Agraval and Harry Cousins for both working incredibly hard 

all year with their reading and phonics.  They have practised and 

pushed themselves and they have made brilliant progress.  Well 

done boys! 

5 WILLOW 

Henry Hope.  As part of our study on Women’s Suffrage, Henry has 

produced a detailed and neatly presented role on wall about 

Emmeline Pankhurst.  Henry summarised the text brilliantly for 

the class and showed his understanding by asking and answering 

many questions.  Fantastic work Henry!  Great work! 

2 CEDAR 

Munis Zahid for working extremely hard all year during Maths 

lessons and has made excellent progress.  He loves a challenge! 

6 HOLLY 

Lily Tamerlane-Fitzgerald.  In Geography we are studying the 

Climates of North America and I have chosen Lily for the clear way 

she has laid out her report using ‘Did you Know?’ questions, sub-

headings and for her fact-finding skills and choice of information.  

Well done Lily! 

2 HAWTHORN 

Eden Stuart for producing brilliant written work all year.  This 

week she has written her own version of Ossiri and Bala Mengro 

about a traveller girl who makes her own musical instrument and 

tames an ogre.  Eden’s beautifully presented work includes 

interesting ideas and fantastic language.  Great job Eden! 

6 LAUREL 

Henry Mallinson for his incredible work in our Art topic—Manga.  

Manga refers to comics or cartooning originating from Japan.  

Henry has worked hard on developing his sketches and has a keen 

interest in Manga outside of school.  Well done Henry! 

 

 6 SYCAMORE 

Scout Westen, Samuel Platts & Safa Wajad.  In Year 6 we have 

begun to reflect on our time here in Pyrford.  We have been 

thinking about all the fun times we’ve had over the years and have 

made some exploding booklets depicting our memories.  Scout, 

Sam and Safa have all put a lot of effort and  thought into their 

books.  Excellent work! 



Harry & Naksh 

Charlotte Bushen 

Oliver 

Mia Green 
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Wednesday 1st September INSET DAY Tuesday 4th January INSET DAY 

Thursday 2nd September INSET DAY Monday 14th - Friday 18th Half Term Holiday 

Friday 3rd September Children return to school Friday 1st April School finishes at 12:00 

Monday 25th - Friday 29th 

October 

Half Term Holiday Monday 4th - Monday 18th 

April 

Easter Holiday 

Monday 1st November INSET DAY Monday 30th May - Friday 

3rd June 

Half Term Holiday 

Thursday 16th December School finishes at 12:00 Monday 6th June INSET DAY 

Friday 17th December - 

Monday 3rd January 

Christmas Holiday Friday 22nd July School finishes at 12:00 

TERM DATES 2021/22 
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CHURCH NEWS 


